
 
 

On ​Thursday 4th March​, dress up at home or school in your pyjamas 
ready for World Book Day! 

 

         
Join your class Google Meet or Zoom to share your favourite book and enjoy story time.  

If you are in school on this day, please bring in your favourite book on​ Monday 1st 
March​ to allow it to be quarantined first before sharing it on Thursday. 

 

    
 

Each class will be doing activities on this day based around exciting books! 

 Home Challenge:​ As a family, can you reach ​100 minutes​ of reading in this week? 
Everyone’s reading counts, even the grown ups! You can read stories, newspapers, magazines, 
electronic books and any other reading material you enjoy! If you’re not quite reading yet then 

doing your phonics sounds or listening to a story counts too. 
Record minutes read on the ‘Family Reading Tracker’ and send it back to school to get a prize! 


